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Correction

The authors of “Collectively Improving Our Teaching: Attempting Biology Department–wide Professional Development in Scientific 
Teaching” (CBE Life Sci. Educ. [2018] 17, ar2; doi:10.1187/cbe.17-06-0106) have made a correction to the name of an author.

Dr. Leslie C. Timpe was incorrectly spelled as Leslie C. Tempe.
The correction was made to the html and PDF versions of the paper on the website on January 22, 2018. The corrected version, 

however, may not be reflected on other websites where the paper appears.


